
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

          Phone: 0498 018 120 

          Email: lhall@warrahspecialistschool.nsw.edu.au www.warrahspecialistschool.nsw.edu.au 
    

 

Term 1 – 25 March 2021 

 

Another term has nearly finished and summer is behind us even though we only had a glimpse of her. 
However the changeable weather, the deluge of rain and the fluctuating temperatures all proved to be 
valuable learning moments for our students who are becoming increasingly aware of their 
environment. The progression in our curriculum this term has been inspiring – students level of 
interaction and activity has improved significantly and we are seeing learning on many levels unfold. I 
hope we will see many of you on Tuesday afternoon so you can see some of the work students are 
engaged in. If not please let us know and we will send photos home. 

Jan 

 
Friday March 26th  
Some senior students will visit Lorien Novalis to watch the high school musical production “I am the 
Walrus”. 
 
Tuesday March 30th  
Parent afternoon – 3.30pm to 5pm. We do hope you can come – all welcome! 
There will be a short presentation and viewing of student works. Please let Leanne know if you can 
make it. 
 
Wednesday March 31st  
Apple picking at Bilpin (weather and road conditions permitting). We will advise on Monday if this is 
going ahead. If so, be sure to place your order for fresh apples and send in money and amount - $5.00 
per kilo. Apples available are: Red Fuji, Braeburn, Julie, Red and Golden Delicious and Kalei. 

 
Thursday April 1st 
The Easter Festival will be celebrated by students and Warrah adult services during school hours. The 
students will lead a procession around the Warrah grounds, followed by a short service, picnic lunch, an 
egg and spoon race, and Easter egg hunt.  
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